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Friday 8th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Remote Education Update 

 

This week, children have begun to complete the stand alone learning tasks, which will have 

familiarised them with the Class Dojo platform. On Monday 11th January, we will commence our 

remote education provision for Term 3. Please find below information regarding the structure, 

timing and content.  

 

 Timetable 

At 7pm each Sunday, families will be able to view a weekly timetable outlining the subjects 

that will be covered and suggested timings for each lesson.  

 

In addition, every evening at 7pm, a daily planning sheet will be available that will give 

further detail regarding the specific learning objectives and tasks for each day.  

 

 Video materials  

From 8.30 am each morning, you will be able to view teacher led videos to guide children’s 

learning in selected subject areas.  

 

 Supporting materials 

Alongside the videos, you will see a range of supporting materials to aid the completion of 

set tasks. These may include writing support sheets, PowerPoint slides and links to 

additional videos. For particular lessons where an outcome sheet may support the 

completion of the task, optional, printable worksheets will be available. It is however, 

perfectly acceptable for children to work on plain or lined paper as we recognise families 

may not have access to a printer or may prefer not to print additional sheets.  
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 Teacher feedback 

Each day, following your child’s completion of the day’s tasks, please scan or photograph 

work and upload it to the portfolio section of your child’s Class Dojo account. You must be 

logged on to your child’s account to access the portfolio. A teacher from your child’s year 

group will provide feedback.  
 

 Daily class Zoom 

An invitation for the daily class Zoom will be published on Class Dojo, it will appear as an 

‘Upcoming Event’ on the right-hand side of the Class Story page. These daily sessions will 

include opportunities to interact with their teacher; show some of the things that they have 

been enjoying or are proud of and share some time together with children from their class. 

Daily sessions will begin on Tuesday 12th January at staggered times throughout the school 

day. The Zoom invitation will be uploaded by 7pm on the Monday.  

 

 Assemblies 

From next week, assemblies and a selection of other stand-alone videos made by teachers, 

will be available on the main school website (e.g. Cooking with Mr Barr or A Story with Mr 

Emissah).  

 

 Communication 

If you have questions regarding remote education, please contact us via the year group 

emails. The teachers leading remote learning will respond as soon as possible, we aim to do 

this within two working days. 

 

Reception@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

Year1@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

Year2@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

Year3@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

Year4@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

Year5@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

Year6@bishoproadschool.co.uk 

 

Thank you for working with us to support the learning of your child.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Joe Emissah 

Deputy Head Teacher  
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